JOSEPH P. RILEY, Jr South Carolina GREGORY MULLEN
Mayor Chief of Police
POLICE DEPARTMENT

July 10, 2015
Media Outlets
RE: FOI

Dear Sir/Madam:

Pursuant to an Order from the Honorable J.C. Nicholson, signed and filed today, July 10, 2015,
no information will be released at this time.

Sincerely,
Charles Francis
Public Information Officer

Charleston Police Department

180 LOCKWOOD BLVD., CHARLESTON, SOUTH CAROLINA 29403, 843-577-7434
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